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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 907 would create the Family Representation and Advocacy Program with the Admin. Office 

of the Courts. Based on a phased in approach, the fiscal impact is estimated to be $685,212 for 

the first year and $712,447 for year two. A fully integrated statewide program is estimated to 

cost $18 million. 

 

FY’24 Impact: Subject to availability of funds 

 

Full Year Impact: Subject to availability of funds 

 

Prepared by: Admin. Office of the Courts. 


